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Mike Gaffney MLC
Mayor
Latrobe Council

BY EvAIL: I

5 August 2010

Re: Latrobe Council Priority Projects

Dear Mr. Gaffney,

Thank you for your letter dated 3 August 2010 and emailed by your office
today, describing projects determined by Latrobe Council to be priority
projects for the Latrobe Municipality.

From my reading of the attached document, the projects are sensible, worthy,
and in full accord with the policies of The Climate Sceptics Party.

It would give me great pleasure to support these issues in Federal Parliament,
should | be elected as a Senator for Tasmania on Saturday 21 August.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Sally Costella






